
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

PRESS RELEASE 

CLOSURE OF SCHOOLS ON FRIDAY  7TH MARCH 2025 

The Ghana Education Service(GES) announces that Friday, 7th March 2025, has 

been declared a holiday for all school children in Ghana. This decision is to 

provide students with a well-deserved break after their rigorous preparations for 

the Independence Anniversary activities. 

 

Schools will resume fully on Monday, 10th March 2025. Parents and guardians are 

kindly requested to take note of this announcement. 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

SIGNED 

CASSANDRA TWUM AMPOFO 

HEAD, PUBLIC RELATIONS UNIT. 
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